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Dear all 

 

Thank you very much for your contribution in ERL 2011. It was our great pleasure to organize the 

ERL2011 and to offer an opportunity to discuss about the ERL technologies and also the applications.  

We wish the workshop was fruitful and enjoyable for all of you and also you had a good trip to your 

home. 

 

Now, almost all of the presentation files have been presented in ERL2011 Indico-page of the 

Scientific grogram at ERL 2011 site. Please check them. 

http://erl2011.kek.jp/scientific_program/index.html 

 

Finally, as described in the web site, the deadline of the paper submission is 4th of November 2011. 

Would you please submit your paper until the date?  

 

We hope to see you again at Novosibirsk in 2013. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Hiroshi Kawata 

Chair of the International Organizing Committee of ERL 2011 

 

 
 


